
 

  
 

The PSAT exam will take place at Chiles High School on Wednesday, 
October 30th @ 7:30 AM. 

  
PSAT Registration opens September 16th and will remain open through 
October 25th or until all spots are taken. 

All Chiles Sophomores are automatically registered to take the PSAT at no 
cost. 

Freshman, Juniors, and Non Chiles Students may register to take the 
exam for $20.00. 

Registration and payment for the exam can be completed through our 
e-funds system. (See instructions attached) 

  
Study packets for sophomores will be distributed in their English 
class.  Study packets for all other testers will be available in the main 
office at the front desk.  Please see Ms. Oyster. 

  
Testing room assignments will be posted in the IRC and on the 
Auditorium lobby windows on October 28th.  
  
*Students are to bring #2 pencils (not mechanical) & Calculator (see 
approved list in PSAT practice book).   
 


